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Other Academic Activities

Workshop

The Gold Hill Pre-Drilling Workshop was held in the Conference Hall at
Hollister Research Center building on February 4, 1988. Representatives of
seven organizations met to discuss future drilling targets aimed at
studying geologic processes. The workshop focused on drilling at Parkfield,
California on the San Andreas fault.

John Crowell, Department of Geological Sciences, UCSB
"Opening Remarks”

Bruce Luyendyk, ICS and Department of Geological Sciences, UCSB
"Status and Future of DOSECC"

Richard Sibson, Department of Geological Sciences, UCSB
"Introduction to Parkfield”

Peter Malin, Marine Science Institute, UCSB,
"The Varian Well Observatory at Parkfield”

John Lupton, Department of Geological Sciences, UCSB
"Gas Monitoring Downhole Experiment at Parkfield”

Steve Parks, Institute of Geophysics & Planetary Physics, UCSB
"Electromagnetic Experiments at Parkfield”

T. Brocher, Office of Earthquakes, Volcanoes and Engineering, US
Geological Survey
"Subsurface Mapping at Cholame”

Bruce Gibson, Department of Geology & Geophysics, Rice University
"A Logical Start for Pre-drilling at Parkfield”
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OTHER ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES (continued)

Seminars

ICS has begun sponsorship of a seminar series which will feature talks by
researchers at ICS and outside speakers whose  research interests are
similar. The seminar series is ongoing and will be held monthly in the HRC
Conference Room. The first seminar was held at the end of Spring Quarter,
1988.

June 2: "Earthquake Prediction -- Where's the Science?”

Dr. Peter Malin and members of the Parkfield Research Group
Institute for Crustal Studies, UCSB

11




